Saviour Lutheran School

Recycling Used Uniforms

(Circular No.: E106/2023-2024)

Dear Parents/Guardians,

In order to cultivate students' environmental awareness and allow students to learn to reduce waste and save money, our school is implementing a recycling scheme for used school uniforms. The scheme has been implemented in the past with positive responses. The school encourages parents to donate used winter and summer uniforms, including boys' and girls' school uniforms, PE uniforms, winter jackets, scout uniforms, neckties and bowties.

Donations are welcome from today onwards until 22nd April, 2024. For hygiene reasons, please clean the uniforms before donating. Kindly complete the reply slip below and return to class teachers. We look forward to your active participation.



Yours faithfully,

Rev. Yeong Ling Wui Principal

	27 th March, 2024
× Reply S	Slip *
"Recycling Used Uniforms" Reply Slip (Circular No.: E106/2023-2024 Please return to Ms. Cheng)	
To: Saviour Lutheran School	
I am the parent of	of class,
☐ will donate used uniforms	
☐ will not donate used uniforms	
□ will accept the following used uniforms:	
winter school uniform	summer school uniform
winter PE uniform	summer PE uniform
others (please specify):	

Parent's signature: